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5 December 1988

Dear Dr Rissone,

Thank you for your letter of 15 September 1988 inviting me to
attend the International Conference "Mental Health Services and
Research” in June 1989. I am afraid it will not be possible for me
personally to attend, but I would wish to keep in contact with you in
order to ensure that you receive any technical support from WHO that we
can provide. I will be seeing Dr Saraceno in the near future and can
discuss this matter with him also.

I would like to be kept informed of how the conference proceeds
and wish you every success in its organization.

Yours sincerely,

gl

Dr J. Orley
Senior Medical Officer
Division of Mental Health
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